
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 18 August 2005 

2. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 2.1 SENIORNET NEW BRIGHTON ACCOMMODATION 
 
  A letter was received from SeniorNet New Brighton seeking assistance towards finding suitable 

accommodation. 
 
  The Board decided that the letter be referred to the: 
 
  1. Community Engagement Adviser to be included for information towards the Community 

Strategy Review and a response be sent to SeniorNet New Brighton. 
 
  2. Current Community Development Scheme funding round. 
 
 2.2 PURCHASE OF COMPUTERS FOR COMMUNITY PROJECT 
 
  A letter was received from the Rewi Alley Chinese School seeking financial assistance to 

purchase one computer for a Community Computer Programme. 
 
  The Board decided that the group be thanked for their work but their application for financial 

assistance to purchase one computer be declined and the application to be referred to the 
Metropolitan Funding Scheme. 

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council minutes for the decision


